Lake County Department of

Public Works
G618~ A

Memo

To: Marcia Johnson, Risk Management Coordinator

Through: Dennis Warren, Road Superintendent @

From: Steve Lee, Assistant Area Maintenance III Supervisor
Date: September 25, 2002
Re: Guardrail Damage — 5/11/02 Accident

Listed below is an estimate for the repair of the guardrail on CR44A north of Estes Rd.

Materials

4 13.5’ Sections of W Beam Guardrail @ 4.05 per foot $218.70
2 Wood Spacer Blocks @ 4.45 each $ 8.90
4 18" bolts @ 2.25 each $ 9.00
Labor

5 Hours (Equipment Operator II) @ 9.78 per hr. $ 48.90
5 Hours (Equipment Operator I) @ 8.58 per hr. $ 42.90
5 Hours (Equipment Operator I) @ 8.58 per hr. $ 42.90

Total $371.30
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